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Vonette J. Richter
ND Legislative Council
State Capitol
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Dear Ms. Richter:

Subject: NDAC Article 33-24. hazardous Waste Management Rules

The Notice or Intent to amend Administrative Rules and an electronic copy of the proposed rules

are enclosed, as required by N.D.C.C. Section 28-32-10(1).

Sincerely.

L. David Glatt, . Chief
Environmental Health Section
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NOTICE OF INTENT TO

AMEND ADMINISTRATIVE RULES

RELATING TO MANAGEMENT OF HAZARDOUS WASTE

North Dakota Department of Health will hold a public hearing to address changes to the

N.D. Admin. Code Article 33-24. 1lazardous Waste Management, at 1:15 p.m. CT on Monday,

June 15, 2015, in the third floor Conference Room of the Health Department, Environmental

Health Section, 918 E. Divide Avenue, Bismarck, ND 58501-1947. The proposed changes are in

direct response to changes in federal regulations through April 17, 2015. The proposed

amendments are not expected to have an impact on the regulated community in excess of $50,000.

The proposed rules may be reviewed at the office of the ND Department of Health,

Environmental Health Section. 918 E. Divide Avenue, 3'̂ '' Floor, Bismarck, ND 58501-1947. A

copy of the proposed rules and/or a regulatory analysis may be requested by writing to the above

address, calling 701-328-5166 or emailing to cerickso@nd.gov. The proposed rules can also be

reviewed from the Division's web site at www.ndhealth.gov/wm. Written or oral comments on

the proposed rules sent to the above mailing address, telephone number or email and received by

June 29, 2015 will be fully considered.

If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or assistance relating to a

disability, please contact the Division of Waste Management at the above telephone number or

address at least three (3) days prior to the public hearing.

Dated this 8"^ day of May, 2015

Curtis L. Erickson

Division of Waste Management


